COE has asked that five Az Dept of Ed Certification plans be moved from the EDUCG program to the EDPB program, effective Winter 2004 (see attached).  Pat Baron and Ron Pitt support this request, and will include the change as an informational item on the GCC and UCC agendas in September.  Once GCC and UCC are made aware of the forthcoming changes, Morrinda will set up new post bacc. plan codes in PeopleSoft, apply a last term valid to the graduate plan codes, and adjust CollegeNet applications accordingly.

Sarah/Trish, I'm sending this as a heads up for any academic catalog changes that will need to be made.

Leah, Sheri Markel indicated she has a training session with statewide advisors soon and will address the coming change.  I just wanted you to know this was in the works and that Morrinda has the CollegeNet app. in her sights.

Other notes: 

· Students who are currently in the grad. certification plans will be allowed to continue in them. 

· The paper undergraduate application form will be updated next academic year. 

